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CHICAGO, Jan. 9, 2014 /PRNewswire/ -- Boeing (NYSE: BA) today issued the following statement in
support of legislation introduced in the Senate and House re-establishing Trade Promotion Authority (TPA)
for the Administration.

"Boeing commends Senators Baucus and Hatch and Congressman Camp for introducing bipartisan proposals
that would give the Administration the authority needed to negotiate 21st century trade agreements, promote
America's economic interests and jobs, and preserve congressional oversight of trade policy. Today's actions
set the stage for a reinvigorated U.S. trade agenda that should enable the successful conclusion of pending
and future trade agreements and open up foreign markets to U.S. goods and services. With more than 95
percent of the world's population living outside the United States, it is imperative that America maintain its
leadership position in international trade."

Boeing is one of the largest U.S. exporters of a manufactured product. More than three quarters of the
company's commercial airplane revenue comes from customers outside the United States, and approximately
80% of the company's commercial airplane backlog is destined for customers in other countries. Boeing
directly employs more than 160,000 highly-skilled American workers and supports an additional 1.4 million
jobs across the United States through its 17,000 U.S. suppliers.
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